
February 22, 2020

Welcome to Saint Michael Hall! We are so excited that this day has finally

arrived!

When girls first enrolled at Prep in 1973, we did not have housing for them. Over

the years, our girls have lived in downtown Saint Joseph, with families as

homestay students, at the College of Saint Benedict, and for the last decade on

the other side of campus in Emmaus Hall. It has been a long and winding road.

Forty-seven years later, we welcome you with great fanfare to your new and

amazing home!

Over the past year and half, many people have worked hard to create a

remarkable residential space for you. Most of all, we have tried to create great

spaces for community. We hope that you enjoy your new rooms, the new

kitchen, the awesome fireplace, and (later this spring) the community room on

the upper level. I encourage you to take advantage of the opportunities to

experience the space, make it your own, and get to know each other better! This
is your time and your home!

All the best,

Jon cGee
Head Sch


